From: MaryAnn Assiff

To: comments, EMP

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Combating Climate Change
Date: Friday, September 13, 2019 2:42:22 PM
Greetings,

If we are to continue as a viable species on this planet, we need a moratorium on new fossil fuel projects right now.
We cannot afford to add another whiff of greenhouse gasses to the atmosphere nevertheless the development of
more polluting energy projects.

We are all counting on you to do the right thing.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Assiff
Bloomfield NJ
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